
Charles and Barbara just had to share their adventure in their region’s newsletter back in 

Salisbury      Maryland. We were fortunate to have plenty of help from all of our members to 

make this tour enjoyable for everyone.  Thanks Northern Neck Region Members! 



It’s always special to get “feedback” from an event that ones club hosts. The following two responses should make 

all of our region’s members happy to have put our best foot forward. Although addressed to Gloria and me, the 

accolades should be shared by all of us, as we surely worked very hard as a team to make our visitors happy. 


